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10th November 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Please find below some reminders. 

 
 

Reception Open Evening for School Entry 2024 
We will be holding an Open Evening on Wednesday 15th November from 
3.30pm to 5.00pm, for Reception 2024 starters.  If you would like to come 
along, please let the school office know. 
 
 

Uniform 
Please remember to order all uniform from the Brigade website.  
http://www.brigade.uk.com 
 
There is no uniform available to buy in school.  All uniform must be purchased 
on the website. 
 
Donations of previously worn uniform are available for all Parents and Carers in 
the foyer. 
 

Norton Priory – Diwali Celebrations 
On Sunday 12th November, there is a Diwali Celebration at Norton Priory.  Diwali 
starts on Monday 13th November and is the Hindu Festival of Lights.  If you can, 
pop along to learn about the how the holiday is celebrated.   
 
We will be having an assembly about Diwali on Friday 17th November. 
 
Thank you for all of your support. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 

http://www.windmillhill.school/
http://www.brigade.uk.com/
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On Friday 17th November we will be having our annual charity day.  This year, the 
charity that we have chosen to support is The Brain Charity. 
 

There are more than 600 different conditions affecting the brain, spinal 
cord or nervous system. These are called neurological conditions.  
Many are well-known, such as stroke, dementia, cluster 
headaches and ADHD.  

 
A neurological condition is any condition that affects the brain, spinal 
cord or nervous system. 

 
The Brain Charity help support people and their families who have received such a 
diagnosis. 
 
Please find below the link to the charity, if you would like more information. 
 
https://www.thebraincharity.org.uk/ 
 

So…. next Friday, we would like the children to come to school wearing multi-
coloured clothes with a £1 donation on the day!  There will be other activities in 

school and Miss Potter will send a story on the Class Dojo with more information. 
 

We look forward to seeing all the beautiful colours and crazy outfits on the day! 
 
 

 

http://www.windmillhill.school/
https://www.thebraincharity.org.uk/get-help/commonly-asked-questions-about-neurological-conditions/what-is-a-neurological-condition/
https://www.thebraincharity.org.uk/condition/stroke/
https://www.thebraincharity.org.uk/condition/dementia/
https://www.thebraincharity.org.uk/condition/dementia/
https://www.thebraincharity.org.uk/condition/dementia/
https://www.thebraincharity.org.uk/condition/attention-deficit-hyperactivity-disorder/
https://www.thebraincharity.org.uk/

